
 

 

January 19, 2021 

 

 

Dear Legislators, 

 

I am writing you in regards to HB 1307 and am in support of this bill. As a practicing and licensed 

chiropractic physician in North Dakota, I feel it is imperative that we maintain the individual freedom to 

pursue our own health and not be forced into any medical procedures that carry any risk. Furthermore, 

we are a culture that protects personal health information and there shouldn’t be a single North 

Dakotan that is refused service due to refusal of carrying proof of performed medical services. As we can 

agree that I should not be judged by the color of my skin, nobody should be judged based upon what 

has been pushed through it.  

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Chad Zimmerman DC 


